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ADMINISTRATOR APPOINTED 

Equestrian Australia Jumping Committee - UPDATE 

 
Meeting held: 28 July 2020 

Below a summary of proceedings at the recent EAJC Committee meeting: 
 

MEETING DISCUSSION  

 
Opening and Welcome 
The Chair welcomed and thanked all attending for their time to plan next steps forward. 
 
National Calendar 
A National Jumping Calendar is in the process of being compiled and will be available on the EA 
website with regular updates to be done.  
 
2021 FEI Calendar 
The timeline for submission of proposed dates to the FEI was reviewed. OCs are required to submit 
proposed dates to EA by the beginning of August to allow the EAJC to review the dates for 
submission to the FEI. 
 
Meeting with State Jumping Chairs and EAJC 
A regular meeting between the EAJC and the State Jumping Chairs has been set up and the next 
meeting will be 30 July.  
 
Australian World Cup 
Confirmation from the FEI has been received that the Australian World Cup Series should commence 
one week after the World Cup Final. Any earlier date requires an exception to be submitted to the 
FEI for their review and approval.  
 
Sponsorship  
Proposal received and will be reviewed at future meeting. 
 
Reference Groups 
There are three Reference Groups that assist the EAJC: Stewards, Course Designers and Judges.  
 
 


